
For more information please speak with a manager.

Thank you for helping us comply with the public order 
and treating our staff with kindness and respect.

We are required to check for 
proof of COVID-19 vaccination 

by order of the Provincial Health Officer. 

Vaccinated

If you have concerns about the proof of vaccination, we encourage you 
to contact the Provincial Health Officer or your local MLA.

If you have any questions or concerns please speak with a manager.

 


